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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2268, as introduced, provides that the Oklahoma Medicaid Program or contracted entity 

must provide reimbursement for such benefits delivered through cognitive assessment and care 

planning services.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2268 requires the state Medicaid program and its contracted entities to provide 

reimbursement for cognitive assessment and care planning services. According to OHCA 

officials, assuming a 25% to 50% utilization, the anticipated state share to cover these services 

ranges from One Hundred Eighty-Nine Thousand Six Hundred Twenty-One Dollars ($189,621) 

to Seven Hundred Fifty-Eight Thousand Four Hundred Eighty-Four Dollars ($758,484). 

 

Therefore, HB 2268 could have a fiscal impact of up to $758,484 on the state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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